
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary, and Joseph  - December 29, 2019 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Maria Burkley 

(814)969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 
 

 
December 28, 2019 –  January 5, 2020 

 

   Sat.    12/28 4:30 PM   For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   12/29 9:15 AM  Mary Pfadt Lombardozzi 

      (Olga Lombardozzi) 

   Mon.  12/30 8:00 AM  For All Souls 

   Tues.  12/31 8:00 AM  Bev Church 

      (Kevin and Sue Berdis Family) 

   Wed.  1/01  8:00 AM  Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God 

      In Honor of Willard Passauer 

      (The Passauer Family) 

   Thur.  1/02  8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Fri.     1/03  8:00 AM  Joseph Petty 

          (Deacon Tom & Pam McAraw) 

   Sat.    1/04  4:30 PM   Bev Church 

      (Kevin and Sue Berdis Family) 

   Sun.   1/05  9:15 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

JUST SAYING  -   

ENOUGH SAID…………..AMEN! 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Regular Collection  
For December 15th was $3243.43 which includes 
$720 from online giving. Thank you for the many 
ways you support our parish. 
 
All Saints sent $1,991.00 to the Diocese for the  
Retirement Fund for Religious! Many thanks! 
 
If you haven’t already made a commitment to the  
Three-Year Capital Campaign, please prayerfully  
consider a pledge to this campaign.  

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 12/29  10:15 AM Celebration after Mass in social hall 

   Thursday, 1/02  Communion Service 

   Thursday, 1/02  7:00 PM Parish Council Meeting    

   Sunday, 1/05   10:15 AM Lesson on “Rediscover the Saints” 

   Sunday, 1/05   11:00 Epiphany Pageant 

SCRIP Cards are an easy way to shop for groceries, 
gas, needed purchases, gifts and meals out. Through 
SCRIP, your purchase is at face value, while the 
church is able to receive a percentage of the sale at  
no cost to you.  SCRIP is available year-round. 

December 29th is the FEAST OF 

THE HOLY FAMILY!   

We will celebrate at the 9:15 

Mass with some of our students 

and their families helping out!   

Please join us afterwards for a warm  

breakfast in the social hall!!   

ALL ARE WELCOME TO JOIN IN THIS 

CELEBRATION OF THE CHIRSTMAS  

SEASON AS A PARISH FAMILY! 

“The Church must be a place of mercy freely given, 
where everyone can feel welcomed, loved, forgiven  
and encouraged to live the good life of the Gospel.” 
(Pope Francis, Evangelii Gaudium #114) 
 
The Knights of Columbus have provided “Welcome” 
pew cards which can be found in the book racks of each 
pew. Whether you are visiting our parish or a long-time 
parishioner, your input is valuable to our pastor and the 
staff of All Saints Parish. Look over this card and feel 
free to fill it out and put it in the collection basket or 
hand it to Fr. Greg. Thank you. 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 THE HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY, AND JOSPEH                                         DECEMBER 29, 2019 

   
 
 

     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 

DECEMBER 29 –ALL FAMILIES INVITED 
See the information on the previous page for the 
Feast of the Holy Family!  
 
JANUARY 5, 2020—EPIPHANY PAGEANT  

 
 
 

“If I could be a Christmas card, 
 I’d be all shiny and bright 
My picture would show a festive 
time – A party to last all night!” 
 

Please join our Religious Education students who 
will put on our Epiphany Pageant on January 5 
at 11:00 in the church.  They will tell us about the 
true meaning of Christmas and we will get to 
sing some songs!  If you have Christmas cookies 
that you are ready to be rid of, please consider 
bringing them to share after our pageant.  
(Parents of Religious Ed students, please plan on 
them staying after Mass so that we can practice 
one more time) 
 

 ADULTS—FR. GREG AND DEACON TOM WILL 
SHARE A LESSON ON THE CHRISTMAS GIFT  

YOU RECEIVED FROM ALL SAINTS  
“REDISCOVER THE SAINTS”  

AFTER MASS IN THE SOCIAL HALL UP TO THE 
TIME OF THE PAGEANT. PLEASE JOIN US! 

 
Thank you to everyone who came and helped  
out with our blankets during the Christmas  
celebration!  The blankets will be given to the  
homeless shelter in January so that they can pass  
them out!  The thought is that these people usually  
get forgotten about after the holidays are over... 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD  
Children preschool through 4th grade are invited to join 
the adult leader during the Sunday, 9:15 AM Mass. 
If you would be interested in helping with this ministry, 
please contact Lia Ghering. 

Readings for next Sunday, January 5 
IS 60:1-6; PS 72:1-2, 7-8, 10-11, 12-13;  
EPH 3:2-3A, 5-6; MT 2:1-12 

CALENDARS FOR 2020 
Are available in the gathering space. Please help  
yourself. The calendars are available to our parish  
compliments of the VanMatre Funeral Homes. 

Christmas Thank You 
I wish to “Thank” all of you for a memorable  
Christmas. The care that comes from so many  
Parishioners sharing a variety of talents and time 
provide so much for our Christmas celebrations. 
I also want to “Thank You” for sharing gifts, cards, 
spiritual notes and Christmas greetings.  
 
May the blessings of the Lord be with you  
throughout the New Year. 
Fr. Greg 

PARISH COUNCIL will meet on Thursday, January 
2, 2020, at 7:00 PM. All are welcome to attend. 
Parish Council Minutes may be found on the parish 
website and on the bulletin board. Many thanks to the 
dedicated parishioners who serve on this council. 

Retreat for Caregivers at Villa Maria 
Join us at Villa Maria Education and Spirituality Center in 
Villa Maria, PA, for a retreat entitled Self-Care Retreat for 
Caregivers.   The retreat will be held January 24-26, 2020 
from 7 p.m. Friday to noon Sunday.  The retreat will be  
presented by Dena Deluco and Maureen Lauer-Gatta.  
For more information go to www.vmesc.org or call  
724-964-8886. 

PRO-LIFE BREAKFAST 
People for Life’s 42nd Annual Pro-Life Breakfast will be 
held on Saturday, January 11 at the Erie Bayfront Conven-
tion Center. The main speaker will be Ryan Bomberger,  
author, Emmy Award-winning graphic artist, and a tireless 
advocate for human life who was “conceived in rape,  
adopted, and loved.” Ryan’s constant theme is, “Every life 
has purpose.” Tickets are $18 for ages over 12, $10 for ages 
3-12. Children under three no cost. Free childcare will be 
available.  
Payments may be mailed to People for Life; PO Box 1126, 
Erie, PA 16512. For more information or to pay by credit 
card, call (814) 882-1333 or go online to 
www.peopleforlife.life/january2020. 


